



WGASC E-Committee Meeting 8/25/20

PRESENT: Bilbruck, Samson, Stone, Contreras, Kramer, Yedor, Casey, Henkel

TIME: 5:00pm **End TIME:** 5:32pm

Executive Director (S. Bilbruck)

President (M. Samson)

Director of Personnel (M. Stone)

Director of Percussion (D. Henkel)

VP of Adjudication (R. Kramer)

VP of Color Guard (B. Contreras)

VP of Percussion (P. Casey)

VP of Finance (D. Gibson)

VP of Records (A.Yedor)

Scott

- **The goal of the meeting is to decide if the concept of the calendar works.**
 - Start live events later, go one week longer in the regular season.
 - Virtual events start right away
 - Brian is sending tentative schedule to show hosts
 - Review of tentative schedule
 - We will remain flexible with hosting indoor/outdoor events
 - Decisions of which groups (guard, percussion, IPA) will participate at the same sites have not been made. That is the next step.
 - We don't know about WGI's schedule yet
 - Champs by county is for guard and percussion

- More details about logistics need to be discussed about this
- Put survey on website to gauge interest in the season

Missy

- **Update on AC videos**
 - Brian is in the process of uploading the first video
 - Ben will get in touch with Brian about choreography video
 - Emphasis on getting videos out before school starts
 - Paul will reach out to experts about promotion methods
- **BOD**
 - Meeting within the next few weeks about budget and instructor conduct policies

Dave

- Working on materials for virtual best practices

Richard

- This is Richard's last call :(((
 - THANK YOU FOR EVERYTHING RICHARD!

Next meeting: 9/8/20 at 5pm